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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Paul Godfread <pgodfread@visi.com>
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 2:07 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: 1067 Hudson- License 20130005374

To whom it may concern, 
 
I live at 1077 Wakefield Avenue about 1 block from the Mounds Park Sports Bar. I am writing to strongly object to the 
application made to extend closing until 2am. This bar sits in the middle of a residential neighborhood and not a 
commercial or entertainment district. It is entirely inappropriate to extend the business hours. My objections would be 
the same if it were a different bar as well. I don’t have any specific complaints against the business or it’s owner. But the 
bar as it is creates a fair amount of noise and excess traffic. I wish them continued success. But I ask that the City deny 
the pending application.  
 
Paul Godfread 
 
 


